
Outlook

95 Preston Lane

From: prh@prhackett.com <prh@prhackett.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 2:59 PM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>
Cc: '​Brian Hanecak' <brian@rigaconstruction.com>
Subject: RE: 95 Preston Lane

Hi Abby,

We request the Planning & Zoning Commission to extend the application time to
their next regular meeting.  Please let me know if you need any additional
information.

I will not tune in unless you think the Commission have questions.

Thanks

Pat




